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Partners in Campus Business Operations
Notice of Staples Price Increase

Sent On behalf of:  Procurement & Contracts

Hello PCBO Community,

Effective July 1, 2022, there will be an estimated 3.5% price increase on designated SKU’s (this
includes paper and toner) as approved under the systemwide Staples contract.

Thank you!
Procurement & Contracts

mailto:jheath@csusm.edu
mailto:pcbodist@coyote.csusm.edu

_______________________________________________

Pcbodist mailing list -- pcbodist@csusm.edu

To unsubscribe send an email to pcbodist-leave@csusm.edu




